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Daily Notices circulated by the Government Information Office 
 
Wednesday, 10 June 2020  
 
Contents: 

 NUC: Temporary Road Closure opposite Weather Station Yaren (seaside/pago) Airport Ring 
Road. Wed, 5.30pmto11pm, Wed, 10Jun and Thurs, 11Jun2020. 

 NUC: Water conservation notice 

 NUC: Temporary cessation of some water sales (see below for details)  

 
Please scroll down for the notices listed above including contact details for each. 

On Behalf of Nauru Utilities Corporation (NUC) 
 
Temporary Road Closure opposite Weather Station Yaren (seaside/pago) Airport Ring Road. Wed, 
5.30pmto11pm, Wed, 10Jun and Thurs, 11Jun2020 

Nauru Utilities Corporation is advising the general public that the Airport Ring Road opposite the 
weather station to Ella Park will be closed for all motorists during the following periods: 

 5.30pm-11.00pm on Wed, 10Jun2020 

 5.30pm-11.00pm on Thurs, 11Jun2020 

The full closure is arranged to allow NUC engineers to construct underground cables trenches and 
carryout cable laying works. 

The travelling public is advised to take this notice into account and use alternative routes when 
finalising their travel plans in and around Yaren District. 

NUC apologises for any inconvenience caused. 

For assistance, call 557 4038. 
 

******************** 
 
On Behalf of Nauru Utilities Corporation (NUC) 
 
Water conservation notice 

 

Demand for water across Nauru has risen to critical levels and continues to rise to over 1.2 million 
litres per day. 

As a result, NUC requests everyone to work together to conserve water. 

Your cooperation and efforts to minimise your water use will allow NUC to continue to provide 
timely supply of water to you during this prolonged drought period, without interruption to your 
water service. 

NUC apologises for any inconvenience caused and thanks you for your cooperation. 

Please remember: “Every drop counts.” 

 

******************** 
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On Behalf of Nauru Utilities Corporation (NUC) 
 
Temporary cessation of some water sales (see below for details)  

 

NUC has temporarily ceased the sale and delivery of water for the following purposes, to align with 
water conservation practices: 

 
• Filling swimming pools 
• Washing boats and vehicles 
• Watering playfields, lawns and all outdoor surfaces 

Your cooperation is needed and all users are urged, wherever possible, to defer activities which may 
require a large volume of water consumption. 

 
These restrictions are due to the current drought conditions and your drinking water systems' 
sensitive water source. 

 
Thank you for doing your part to conserve Nauru’s water supply during this time: “Slow the flow: 
Save H2O” 
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